Tori Fleming

From: Wanda Bush

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 12:24 PM

To: jimmy@tamico.net

Cc: Keith Brady; Brian Hanson; Dan Tadic; Michael Harmon; Tori Fleming
Subject: Tamico Bid Evaluation O'Connell Bridge Lightering Facility
Attachments: O'Connell Tamico Bid Evaluation 4.30.18.pdf

Good Afternoon,

Please find the attached letter for the O'Connell Bridge Lightering Facility Pile Replacement
project. A hard copy will be sent via USPS.

Wanda L Bush
Pubilic Works

100 Lincoln Street
Sitha, AIK 99835
Pk 907.747.1806
wue.cityalsitha.can

Messages te and from tiis emadl address may le auailnbie te the public ander (lasha Fullic Recevds Lo,




City and Borough of Sitka

PUBLIC WORKS
100 LINCOLN STREET * SITKA, ALASKA 99835
PHONE (907) 747-1804  FAX (907) 747-3158

TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL To: Jimmy Martinsen, jimmy@tamico.net
April 30,2018

Mr. Jimmy Martinsen
Tamico, Inc.

PO Box 1540
Petersburg, AK 99833

SUBJ: O’Connell Bridge Lightering Facility Pile Replacement Project Bid Evaluation
Dear Mr. Martinsen,

We have completed our evaluation of the Bidder Qualifications and additional information
submitted by Tamico, Inc. for the O’Connell Bridge Lightering Facility Pile Replacement
Project. Your submittal contains material omissions rendering your bid non-responsive.

o Bidder Qualifications (1.2A) require the Permitting Specialist to list at least two previous
Incidental Harassment Authorizations (IHA) successfully obtained for marine projects of
similar scope and consideration within the past 5 years. Your submittal did not include
this information. A follow up with your proposed Permitting Specialist confirmed that
they have never obtained an THA.

o Bidder Qualifications (1.2C.4) require insurance documents that demonstrate the
Bidder’s ability to obtain insurance as specified in the General Conditions and
Supplementary Conditions. Your submittal did not include this information.

Furthermore, after careful consideration, Tamico has been determined to be a non-responsible
bidder due to your failure to strictly comply with local, state, or federal permits, or any portion
thereof, on the Sitka Transient Float Project as outlined in the Bidder Qualifications (1.1J).

Under the City and Borough of Sitka’s Procurement Bid/Proposal Evaluation Policy, the
Administrator is the appellate authority with regard to whether a bid/proposal is responsive. A
bidder may seek subsequent Assembly review in accordance with City and Borough of Sitka
Standard Specifications Section 10.03, Article 3.1.

If you have any questions-please feel free to contact me at 747-1804.

Sincerely,
Lo [ actre
Dan Tadic, P.E.

Acting Director of Public Works

cc:  Keith Brady, Administrator
Brian Hanson, Municipal Attorney




